Embassy of The Sultanate of Oman Tokyo Ambassador's Office





March 15, 2024

Dear Graduating Students of Yamanashi Gakuin University,

Congratulations on graduating and making it to the next chapter in your lives. You have accomplished so much and should be proud of what you have achieved and all your hard work. Today is a day to celebrate this wonderful milestone in your life and future career.

May your future be filled with joy, success, and all the good things you deserve.

Sincerely,

Dr. Mohamed Al Busaidi

Ambassador